
 

August 28, 2020 

Dear Families,  

As promised in my letter to you on August 26, I am writing to share more information about 



 
 
 

 

�x Shortly after September 1 
o Families will receive a note confirming their choice for September 2020. While we recognize that there 

may always be extenuating circumstances, our plan

http://www.burnabyschools.ca/

